
 
 

ACUA Safety Protocols 
 

 
We are excited to see you in-person at Audit Interactive on March 27-30, 2022 in Raleigh, North Carolina 
and take an opportunity to catch up, reenergize, and learn best practices together. 

 
We care about the safety of our members, our staff, and our associated communities and have established the 
following safety protocols. 

 

• ACUA encourages attendees to review and follow CDC guidance for domestic travel. 

(https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html) 

• We will be setting up our sessions to encourage social distancing. 

• Through the use of color-coded badges, attendees will be able to communicate their comfort level with 
social distancing (Green: Ok to Contact/hug or handshake); Yellow (Minimal Contact – fist bump);  Red 

(Do Not Contact – no close interaction). 

• Following the city of Raleigh’s regulations, masks will be welcomed but not required indoors, unless 
specifically stated.  

• ACUA will make masks and hand sanitizer available upon conference check-in. 
• If you’re sick, please stay home. 

 

The ACUA Board and the PEC are actively monitoring all government mandates, policy changes, 
guidelines, and public health advancements. Safety protocols will adjust as needed to provide a safe 

and interactive environment. Reach out to info@acua.org if you have any questions. 

 
For those of you that were not planning to attend in-person, note we will be releasing a robust schedule 
for e-learning opportunities for the remainder of the year. 
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